
Community Meeting on Ellwood House Extension       
October 21, 2021

What:
A virtual meeting via Zoom to provide an update on the planned extension to 
Ellwood House. Located at 2270 Braeside Avenue, Ellwood House is a non-profit 
providing safe and affordable housing to independent seniors since 1987.

When:
Thursday, October 21, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. To request an email invitation to the 
Zoom meeting, please contact ellwoodhouseextension@gmail.com.

Why:

Ellwood House plans to continue its work by extending the building onto the 
property at 2262 Braeside Avenue, currently the site of St. Thomas’ former 
rectory. The proposed addition is a three-and-a-half storey, 38 unit, extension of 
Ellwood House. This public information session is being held in advance of a Site 
Plan Control application being submitted to the City of Ottawa.

More Information:

For details on Ellwood House and the planned extension, please visit 
https://www.stthomasaltavista.ca/campus. 
If you have questions or comments, please email the Ellwood House Extension 
steering committee at ellwoodhouseextension@gmail.com.


